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SUBJECT:  New 6.10 m Wide Route Opened in the Peace River Area for Mobile Homes and 
 Modular Buildings    

Managers, Victoria   Carrier Safety Inspectors Driver Services Centres 
 Motor Vehicle Inspectors  Government Agents  MOT (Director, Chair  

Passenger Transportation Board Trucking Industry  Transportation Policy) 
Deputy Director, CVSE   Law Enforcement Agencies Supt of Motor Vehicles  
Regional CVSE Managers  Commercial Transport Insp.    
Managers, Licensing   (Inspection Stations) 
ADM (Compliance and Consumer Services)       
Passenger Transportation Branch   

BACKGROUND

British Columbia was asked to consider the movement of 6.1 metres (20ft) wide 
manufactured homes into the Fort Nelson area to provide economical housing.

PURPOSE OF CIRCULAR

A route evaluation was conducted and the approval is now in place for industry to transport 
these modular buildings/manufactured homes into the Peace River Area – see revised  
T-69B for more details.  A copy of the new updated T-Form can be found on the CVSE 
website at  http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/cvse/ctm/Forms/forms.htm

Permits will be available for these loads starting April 1, 2010. 

Further inquiries should be directed to the Provincial Permit Centre at 1-800-559-9688. 

Dawn Major, 
Deputy Director, Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement Branch 
Ministry of Transportation & Infrastructure 

COMPLIANCE CIRCULAR 

NO.  03/10 

April 1, 2010


